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From: Jon Shuf <jonshuf@mypostoffice.co.uk>
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 2:29 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: "Regulation of Retail Forex"

RIN 3038-AC61,
To whom it may concern.
With regard to your proposal of restrictions on leverage to 10 to 1 instead of the present 100 to 1.

Please try to find your sensible head and forget this rediculous idea.
If you believe you're going to protect traders think again!

All you will do is INCREASE the loss risk, as loosing 10 is easier to stomach than loosing 100.

So traders will carry on regardless as they will only see a slight loss until that loss has built into a vast amount.



